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206-477‐5371 / 711 (TTY RELAY) 

Road paving next week, intersection opening Monday, August 31 
Did you notice the new curbs being installed this week on the 
project site? The contractor is getting ready for paving the 
intersection beginning Monday, August 24 (weather dependent). 
Paving will be complete on Wednesday, August 26. New traffic 
signage and striping will also be installed. The intersection of Blue 
Ridge Drive NW and NW Triton Drive will reopen on Monday, 
August 31. The site will be very busy during paving; read more about 
what to expect below. 

Thank you for your patience during the water outage Tuesday. 
Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) connected the final waterline that was 
moved last year to make room for the new underground storage 
tank. With this piece of work complete, the intersection can be 
paved and reopened. This was the final utility outage required for 
the project. If you have questions or concerns about the water 
service disruption, or specific requests for notifications before 
planned outages, please contact SPU at (206-684-3000). SPU works 
directly with their affected customers when there is a planned 
disruption of services.  

Crews will be working this Saturday, August 22, to finish final grading 
in preparation for paving on Monday.  

What to expect during paving (August 24 – 26) 

 Many asphalt trucks on and around the project site. The 
contractor will install a 13-inch deep layer of new asphalt.  

 Odors from laying the asphalt. These odors will subside after 
paving is complete on August 26.  

 Much more general activity on site than usual.  
 Installation of stop signs and striping the roadway.  

What to expect this week, before paving 

 Increased noise and vibrations (within permitted limits) from 
excavators working to grade and prepare for paving next 
week.  

 Concrete trucks on site for curb installation.  

 Continued work on the North Beach Pump Station site and 
mechanical/electrical building. 

Blue Ridge Park closed August 24 – 26 
Blue Ridge Park will be closed Monday, 
August 24, at 7 a.m. to Wednesday, 
August 26, at 6 p.m. The park closure 
yesterday and next week are required to 
prepare and pave the pathway to the park. It 
is not feasible or safe to keep the park open 
during these activities. Thank you for your 
patience as we finalize work in the 
intersection. 

Crews install new curbs in preparation for paving next 
week. 

Questions? Comments? Concerns? 
24/7 Construction Hotline: 206-296-7372 

Leave a message, and a project team member will return your call. 
 

Project Contact: Monica Van der Vieren, monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 
Project Website: www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/NBeachCSOStorage 
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